
5 October 2020

ASX Suspension Update

On 14 September FAR Ltd (ASX: FAR) made a request to ASX to enter Voluntary Suspension to allow 
ASX to review FAR’s Half Year Accounts and raise certain queries with FAR. ASX’s queries and FAR’s 
response were released on Friday, 2 October and ASX has advised that FAR will remain suspended from 
the ASX until such time that the disclaimer of review opinion has been removed. FAR is unable to 
provide a timeframe at this stage.  

The Company remains fully focused on a sale of its Sangomar interest. Details of the sale process 
remain confidential at this time.  

This announcement has been authorised for release by the FAR Disclosure Committee.


